
 

 

The Bishop’s School, Camp 
 

TO: THE TEAM OWNERS & CAPTAINS 
 

 

 
 

SUBJECT: ALUMNI FOOTBALL TOURNAMENT 

 
October 5, 2023 

 

Dear Alumni 

 

Greetings and Good Wishes! 

 

All registered team owners and captains are to note that we will be conducting your 

players’ auction on Saturday, 7th October 2023 at 5:00 pm in the Harding Hall. 

 

Your presence will be highly solicited. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Shayne McPherson 
Principal 

 
 


